
 

  

In celebration of World Heart Day on September 29, Apollo Hospitals in 

association with the American Heart Association conducted a conference for 

doctors and conducted a hands-on CPR training workshop for school students.  

The workshop was conducted exclusively for our students at the Resuscitation 

and Healthcare Summit 2024, which took place at HICC Novotel Hyderabad.  

The initiative aims to raise awareness about cardiac arrest and equip young 

individuals who are the future of the country with essential life-saving skills. 

Every participant received hands-on training from doctors who are life-support 

Instructors. Hands-on training was complimentary for students by Apollo 

Hospitals and AHA and students were given certification and snacks.  

Empowering students with CPR training is vital in promoting health and safety. 

It was a positive and engaging experience. An interactive session was conducted 

by doctors who explained very clearly. CPR was demonstrated with a 

mannequin and it was hands-on learning for all the students. The session started 

with meditation which helped students to focus.  

All the students of classes VII, VIII, and IX along with their teachers enjoyed 

the learning and are glad that they can use their learning if required. 

Our teachers and students enjoyed the learning and appreciated the hospitality. 

It was very well organised and we wish Apollo Hospital to conduct many such 

events for the general public.  



 





 



 

 


